
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Tres214' <tres214@aol.com>

Date: 1/23/2014 7:37:11 AM
Subject: RE: Female Yorkie Available for Adoption!

Your call.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Tres214 [mailto:tres214@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 8:57 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Fwd: Female Yorkie Available for Adoption!

Do you think Munchie needs a girl friend?

-----Original Message-----
From: Alison Gibbons <AGibbons@pawmettolifeline.org>
To: adopt <adopt@pawmettolifeline.org>
Sent: Wed, Jan 22, 2014 12:32 pm
Subject: Female Yorkie Available for Adoption!

Thank you for being a part of Pawmetto Lifeline's breed request program. I am writing to notify you that Pawmetto Lifeline
has just rescued a lovely little Yorkshire Terrier that I thought you may be interested in! Her name is Aloe and she is 2 years 
old and weighs 5 pounds. She is sweet and lovable although shy at first. Aloe is currently at Pawmetto Lifeline if you would 
like to come and meet her. I have attached a few photos for your review.

The adoption fee for Aloe is $325 and includes the spay surgery, getting her up to date on her vaccines and flea and
heartworm preventative, and microchipping. Because you are a member of the breed request program, you are being
notified about Aloe 24 hours before the public. Please remember, however, that adoptions are on a first come first serve
basis and that Pawmetto Lifeline does not hold a pet for anyone, unless they are willing to pay the non-refundable adoption 
fee. As always, members of the Breed Request Program have the option to adopt Aloe site-unseen by paying the non­
refundable adoption fee with a credit card over the phone. Thank you so much again for being a part of Pawmetto Lifeline's 
Breed Request Program. I look forward to hearing from you soon!

Sincerely,

Alison

pcuXimettotlfellne
Alison Gibbons | Adoption Counselor
1275 Bower Parkway
Columbia, SC 29212
P: (803)465-9150
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F: (803)465-9155 | E: agibbons@pawmettolifeline.org
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